
 

Administration Building, 662 North Delaware Street, Paulsboro, NJ 08066 

Telephone: (856) 423-5515 – Ext. 1266 • Fax: (856) 423-4602 

Christine Lindenmuth, Director of Curriculum Instruction and Assessment 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
I hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about the upcoming New 
Jersey Student Learning Assessments (NJSLA) for Spring 2025. Information regarding specific 
dates can be found on the district’s website or by calling your child’s school. These assessments 
are an important tool used to measure students’ progress and academic growth in key subjects. 
The NJSLA will be administered to students in grades 3 through 11 as part of the New Jersey 
Department of Education’s statewide assessment program. 
 
The NJSLA helps us understand how well students are mastering key skills in reading, writing, 
mathematics, and science. The results provide valuable insights to help improve instruction and 
ensure that students are prepared for future academic success. The results also fulfill state and 
federal requirements for assessing student learning. 
 
What you can do to help your child succeed: 

1. Ensure your child gets plenty of rest the night before each testing day. 
2. Provide a healthy breakfast on the days of the test to help your child stay focused. 
3. Encourage a positive attitude toward the assessments. Let them know the purpose is to 

learn how they are doing in school and to identify areas where they may need extra 
support. 
 

We appreciate your support in helping us make the testing process as smooth and successful as 
possible. Please feel free to contact us with any questions or concerns. 
 
Thank you for your continued partnership in your child’s education. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Christine Lindenmuth 
Director of Curriculum, Instruction and Assessment 


